Minutes of AGM held at Middleton St George C/C on Tuesday 17th January 2017
Apologies Paul Gallagher(Treasurer) J Jameson (member)
Chairman’s Report
Ernie welcomed all the members present and thanked them for their support this evening and throughout the past year. He reports now having a record of all “members details” and whilst we expected to lose some members numbers currently stand at 101.He informed those present that subs to the club will remain unchanged and as we did last year new cards will be issued with March’s newsletter if renewal is made in February.
Having spoken to the cricket club Ernie was able to confirm what looks like being a “busy” year for the club which will be entering its 40th year.
Treasurer’s Report
In the absence of the treasurer Ernie gave an overview of the accounts as they stand. Although the years outgoings were £2,930.62 funds available still stand at £4317.48. He thanked Mavis for putting these together for members to view.
Secretary’s Report 
Mavis thanked everyone for their help over the last 12 months but asked that others put their names forward to help out as she now seems to have 3 roles on the committee. Mavis also thanked members for their support she feels the club has received a lot of positive feedback. A letter was read out which was received from DCVCS thanking our members for their support and in particular “Ernie” for the help he gave at Barnard Castle.
Election of Officers
The committee are all happy to stay! Yipee.  As Paul is working away most of the time now while he is willing to support us with “technical” computer type issues he cannot continue in his role as treasurer. Thankfully Maureen Briggs has offered to take on this role. She was proposed by E Storey and seconded by R Hind.
Other Business
Pam is once again going to order the Morgans Diary on our behalf. These will be available on a first come first served basis at February club night.
To celebrate our 40th Anniversary it has been agreed to have a “party” at the cricket club on Saturday 3rd June This will have a 70’s theme with buffet and entertainment. On Sunday 4th March members will be asked to display vehicles etc as we do at the Gathering. Sounds like a good weekend.
The date for the Gathering has been confirmed as 17th Sept and we have been assured there will be No Cricket.
Some members haven’t yet got over Christmas however we need to plan and the cricket club are happy to have us hold it here on Saturday 16th Dec.
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